
Oxford House School Rules 

 

 

At Oxford House School we believe that it is important that children are guided to 

achieving and maintaining high standards of behaviour where respect for others and 

their property is paramount. 

 

Principles 

 

 Good behaviour is expected, appreciated and acknowledged. 

 Adults and children will have respect for the property of others and the 

environment. 

 Children’s opinions are valued; the junior classes elect representatives to the 

School Council which meets every half term. 

 Children are aware of sanctions for unacceptable behaviour and fully informed 

as to why a certain line of action is taken. 

 It must be recognised that it is the behaviour of the child that is unacceptable, 

not the individual child. 

 We expect high standards of behaviour, consistent standards of expectation 

apply from all adults. 

 Pupils causing great concern shall be given an Individual Education Plan to suit 

the needs of the child and appropriate action taken. 

 

This can be summarised into the following rules: 

 

 Be gentle    (Do not hurt anybody) 

 Be kind and helpful   (Do not hurt people’s feelings) 

 Work hard    (Do not waste your or other people’s time) 

 Look after property   (Do not waste or damage things) 

 Listen to people   (Do not interrupt) 

 Be honest    (Do not cover up the truth) 

 Move about calmly and quietly (Do not run in school) 

 

These rules are displayed in the classroom. 

 


